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ASX Announcement

Clarifications to Appendix 4C - Quarterly

Please refer below for clarification of an error in the Appendix 4C released on the ASX
Market Announcements Platform on the 31 October 2017:

e The title of the year to date column on pages 1-3 should read “Year to date (3
months)” rather than “Year to date (12 months)”.
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